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1 December 2020 

Dear Prospective Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for taking the time to consider St Paulinus C E Primary School as the place for your child to learn and 

flourish for the next seven years; we understand what an important decision this 

is. We are sorry that we can not invite you into school to meet our wonderful 

pupils and staff, but we hope that the video (available on our website) will give 

you some insight into life at St Paulinus.  

We are a small school with our community at the heart of everything we do and 

we are proud of the strong relationships that we develop between the school, our 

families, St Paulinus Church and the wider community. We pride ourselves on 

how well we get to know our pupils and their individual interests, talents and 

needs. St Paulinus is an inclusive school that nurtures children’s educational, 

emotional, spiritual and social development.  

Our curriculum equips children with the ability to reflect, develop a sense of 

empathy and self-awareness, and be open-minded, considering new and 

different perspectives. We prepare our children to be mindful and prepare them 

for diversity in their lives, allowing them to feel unique yet part of a group. 

We are blessed with large school grounds that include a beautiful forest which 

provides an outdoor space that is rich in learning opportunities. The children’s education is also enhanced by the 

presence of specialist music and sports teachers, and trips out and about to explore our local and wider community.  

St Paulinus is an over-subscribed school and therefore places are allocated using our admissions policy (see 

attached).  

If you have any questions about our school, please do not hesitate to contact the school and we will get back to you 

as soon as possible.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs S Young                             Miss K Salisbury 
Executive Head Teacher          Head of School 
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